
7200 Spring-Cypress Road, Klein, TX 77379
Central Office 832-249-4000

Dear Klein Family,

We want to thank you very much for choosing to volunteer in our amazing school
district. Volunteering helps strengthen our community and is such an important
part of every student’s learning. Our dedicated volunteers make a positive
difference each day in our schools, play a vital role in our district’s shared vision,
and ensure that we maintain and grow our tradition of excellence in Klein ISD.
Thank you for being a valued Klein Family member.

Getting started in Klein is as easy as 1-2-3! First, every volunteer submits a new
application and completes a background check to ensure student safety. Next,
applicants will receive an email confirmation regarding the status of their
application within 5-7 days, and then they will be ready to join the rewarding
volunteer programs!

If you have any questions regarding registration in our volunteer program, please
contact Ms. Christy Spisak, Director of Community Relations, at 832-249-4753,
or your campus principal. Our volunteers are very important to us, and we are so
grateful for your commitment to Klein ISD.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jenny McGown
Superintendent,
Klein ISD
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